
Wanted 

Part-time Lab Assistant 
 

 

The Appel-Schultz Chemical Ecology Lab is studying how vibrations made by caterpillar 

feeding cause plants to make more chemical defenses. More information about our research is 

available on the lab website: https://schultzappel.wordpress.com/ 

 

As a lab assistant, you will help with plant care and other tasks, following protocols in 

which you will be trained. The position will start as soon as possible, will be 15 hours per week, 

and require you to work some of those hours on the weekends. A freshman/sophomore ready to 

commit to our lab for the Summer and school year would be preferable but all applications will be 

considered.  

 

 
 

Please send your resume and Summer/Fall schedule to Dr. Melanie Body at 

Melanie.Body@UToledo.edu if you are interested in this position. Review of applications will 

begin April 23 and continue until the position is filled. 


